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DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
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RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

60CC-3.001
Notice of Negotiations

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 51 No. 98, May 20, 2025 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The Agency has determined that this will not have an adverse impact on small business or likely increase directly or indirectly regulatory costs in excess of $200,000 in the aggregate within one year after the implementation of the rule. A SERC has not been prepared by the Agency.  The Agency has determined that the proposed rule is not expected to require legislative ratification based on the statement of estimated regulatory costs or if no SERC is required, the information expressly relied upon and described herein: based on the nature of the amendment, the Commission determined that the proposed rule repeal is not expected to have any adverse impact on small businesses or increase regulatory costs that exceed the criteria in section 120.541(1), F.S., and that the proposed rule will not require legislative ratification.

Any person who wishes to provide information regarding a statement of estimated regulatory costs or provide a proposal for a lower cost regulatory alternative must do so in writing within 21 days of this notice.
